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Please support the upcoming amendment to the Puget Sound MOU to ban scrubbers from the Puget
Sound and protect endangered orcas from fossil fuel waste. This would secure permanent protection
for this high traffic inlet that is home to some of the most threatened marine species, like orcas and
Chinook salmon. I have experience first hand the outstandingly delicate environment of Puget
Sound and ask that you support this amendment that would protect it from harmful wastewater
discharges as that delicate ecosystem struggles with the myriad of additional challenges presented
by climate change.


